
 
 

Week ending 
02/02/18

Poppy, Bluebell and 
Sunflower Class

This week's sounds 

We have been revisiting our 
digraph sounds. This week we 

looked at sh,ch,th and ng. 
Can you spot any words that 
have these sounds in them? 

Tricky words:
we, me, be, she, he

This week...

We have continued with Arts 
Week! We have made different 

types of art work linked to 
Antartica and the Artic. 

Remember you will be able to see 
the childrens working during the 

exhibition on Wednesday 7th 
Feb and Thursday 8th Feb from 

3.30pm - 4.00pm. 

Maths

We reviewed 3D shapes. We 
have been thinking about 
their properties (faces, 

corners,edges). There is a 
great song on youtube that 
you could practice at home. 

Next week...

We will be going back to our 
dinosaur topic. We will be 

looking at stories and writing 
our own. 

Books: Harry and the 
Bucketful of dinosaurs and 
How the dinosaurs get well 

soon? 

Reminder

If you haven't sent back 
your Tapestry form yet 

please can you do so as soon 
as possible. We can't set up 

your login without your 
details. 

Thank you! 

CAKE SALE! 

Thank you to everyone who baked 
and bought cakes for the cake 

sale. It was a huge success and we 
can't wait to spend the money on 

resources for the children to 
enjoy. We will let you know what 

we buy very soon! 


